HARVARD UNIVERSITY THE DIVINITY SCHOOL

ASSOCIATE DEAN FOR ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

45 Francis Avenue Cambridge, Massachusetts 02138

October 5, 1988

Professor J. Ferrater Mora 1518 Willowbrook Lane Villanova, PA 19085

Dear Professor Mora,

Thank you very much for your letter of August 25th concerning the nomination of Geddes MacGregor as an Ingersoll lecturer. We are very glad to have your opinion of Professor MacGregor's work, and certainly we take your comments very seriously. Caroline W. Bynum has agreed to give the Ingersoll lecture in 1989, but we shall be glad to consider Professor MacGregor in a later year. Suggestions and recommendations from distinguished colleagues and friends are extremely welcome.

Sincerely,

Clarine W. atkinson

Clarissa W. Atkinson Associate Dean for Academic Affairs

CWA/mt